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Mr. Scott A. Caruso
Caruso Care, Inc.
Indianapolis, IN 46227

Re:      Pearson, Crahan, Fletcher & England

Dear Mr. Caruso,

On behalf of Duke-Weeks Construction we want to thank you for the work performed on the above
referenced project (Pearson, Crahan, Fletcher & England).  Your people jumped in on a very short notice,
completed the job (25,000 Square Feet) in a fast time frame and still did an excellent job.  As you know,
rehabs of existing facilities are the more complex projects and we appreciate the care and attention that
you gave to our job.  Duke-Weeks Construction is dedicated to giving our tenants Complete Customer
Satisfaction, which can only be accomplished with subcontractors such as yourself being part of our
team.  We look forward to using your services in the future.

Sincerely,

DUKE-WEEKS CONSTRUCTION

Chris Williams
Project Manager

David Blackburn
Field Superintendent

800 East 96th Street
Suite 100
Indianapolis, IN 46240
Phone:  317-808-6000
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